AUSTRALIAN NATIONAL KENNEL COUNCIL

P.O. Box 285, Red Hill South, Vic 3937

Ph: 015 304 338 Fax: (059) 89 6343



FACSIMILE

TO:

Mrs. Pat Marchevsky

Secretary - Belgian Shepherd Dog Council

FAX NO:

(02) 477.7599

FROM:

Felicity Wischer

DATE:

8th July 1994

NO. of PAGES (Incl. Header): 1

Please call 015 304 338 if there is any problem with transmission

Dear Mrs. Marchevsky,

Further to your fax of 5th July 1994. I have received advice from Mr. Harry Atkinson, Chairman of the National Breed Councils Liaison Committee. The answer to your queries are as follows:

- The resolution applies from the date of the ANKC's notification to the Belgian Shepherd Dog Council.
- The National Breed Council is NOT to give approval. It can endorse that it be recommended or not recommended to the ANKC that the interbreeding of Belgian Shepherd varieties be approved.
- In the light of the above this question is not applicable.

I hope this has clarified the matters for you and your Council.

all

With Kind Regards, Yours Sincerely,

Felicity Wischer Secretary ANKC